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28 November 2014  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Wilson 
 
Re: Your Request for Information  
 
Thank you for your two requests for information received through www.whatdotheyknow.com  
(WDTK). 
 
I note that you have requested a comment from the IPCC on a complaint and details of a 
case that may or may not be a complaint to the IPCC.  
 
We will not discuss details of individual cases through WDTK and therefore we invite you to 
make separate contact with a personal email address including further details to allow us to 
look into the matter further. 
 
Please see further information at https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/requesting, which 
explains the limits of making a Freedom of Information request through What Do They Know. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Sarah Ensor 
Freedom of Information and Data Protection Officer 
Operations Directorate 
Independent Police Complaints Commission 
PO Box 473 
Sale M33 0BW  

sarah.ensor@ipcc.gsi.gov.uk 
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www.ipcc.gov.uk 
IPCC Statutory Guidance on the handling of police complaints 

We now regularly publish practical advice and guidance for handling complaints in our magazine FOCUS 
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